
Value to Member 

• TSI presents accurate factual and practical H2S 

information to discourage unjustified and 

burdensome regulations. 
 

• Communications to EPA in response to Sierra 

Club’s request provide industry’s perspective 

and accurate information on H2S properties. 
 

• TSI provides members reports on regulatory 

activity. 

TSI actively participates in a Hydrogen Sulfide 

Coalition (H2S Coalition) affording TSI with an 

additional source of continued regulatory 

monitoring and a voice in addressing any 

proposals for new regulations or requirements. 

Recent actions by environmental groups and 

influential standards organizations have 

necessitated H2S Coalition responses. 

Assessment 

• Sierra Club submited a letter to US Environmental 

Protection Agency (EPA), recommending that H2S 

be listed as a HAP. ACGIH recommended lower 

H2S Threshold Limit Value. 

Development 

• TSI co-authored comments submitted to the EPA 

opposing action on Sierra Club’s 

recommendations. Letters were also sent to 

ACGIH providing factual and practical information 

on H2S and the limits of monitoring ppm. 

Distribution 

• Technical information developed on issues were 

distributed to members. TSI continues to monitor 

for actions that could lead to listing H2S as a HAP 

or lowering limits to unachievable levels. 

Representing Industry Positions 

Monitoring for New H2S Regulations 

Value to Industry 

• TSI presents accurate factual and practical H2S 

information to discourage unjustified and 

burdensome regulations. 

 

• Communications to EPA provide industry’s 

perspective and accurate information on H2S 

properties 


